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Greenfield-Hancock Animal Management


Greenfield-Hancock Animal Management
740 S. Franklin St 
Greenfield, IN 46140


Dear Board Members, 

I respectfully request the boards approval of the BLC Outdoor Services quote attached to install a channel drain system for our outdoor kennels. Currently it is just a French drain with gravel. It has stopped draining and backs up into the outdoor kennels. Due to it not draining it is also causing a horrible odor and breeding contagious parasites. The quote would allow us to drain the area properly with a channel drain that will feed into 3 dry well drain basins. 

These funds will come from the remaining construction funds and not from the general budget. 




A.Dehoney							

Director							
Greenfield Hancock Animal Management										 
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